
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Alan Lathan <ronetone@hotmail.com> 

Date: 9/3/2015 1:07:45 PM
Subject: RE: Pics Sir Willie/Heritage

Hey Libby!
Hope all is well!
Do you have the photo? Or Did I send you a photo?
If you have the photo can you email it to me and I can have it printed and signed. 
Thank you, 
Katherine 
803-767-7583

From: Alan Lathan [mailto:ronetone@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 10:43 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Pics Sir Willie/Heritage

Dear Ms. Veldran,

Did you ever have a chance to get the Willie Mascot pics together? I may have missed your email on them. 

Sincerely,
Libby

From: ronetone@hotmail.com
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Pics Sir Willie/Heritage
Date: Tue, 5 May 2015 15:07:49 -0400

Hi Ms. Veldran,

Thank you for taking the time to email your file of Sir Willie (the Mascot and tourney Ambassador) pics with 
Governor Haley. I know there have been several made over the years and Sir Willie would like to have them 
for his collection. Gov. Haley has always had a kind word for Willie and he has appreciated that so much!!!

Sincerely,
Libby
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